
Change notice 

Session 2 Warm ups Moved to 11:30am 

Session Start Time 12:30pm 
 

Covid Change 

The Union College COVID guidelines included in the meet announcement have 
changed and should be removed and replaced with the following: 

The health of our community is a shared responsibility.  Please do your part to 
limit the spread of COVID-19 by following common sense steps such as staying 
away from campus when you are ill – whether with COVID-19, the flu or another 
infectious illness – and getting tested when symptomatic for COVID-19. 

Individuals experiencing symptoms of COVID 19 should stay away from Campus 
until testing negative. 
Masking is optional while on Campus.  Frequent hand washing and common-
sense hygiene techniques are encouraged. 

Capacity Restrictions 

Please also note there are still capacity restrictions at the Union College Pool.  The 
meet is full and priority access will obviously be given to swimmers, coaches, 
officials, and parent volunteers.  After those people are admitted, we will then 
allow general admission spectators up to the building capacity.  There will be a $5 
admission charge for spectators. 

Spectators will not be allowed into the pool area until after the warm-up time has 
started for each session. 

We are planning on running a livestream of the meet on the Delmar Dolfins 
YouTube channel and information will be distributed to participating clubs as 
soon as it is available. 


